PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools
September 18, 2023
Dear Roslyn Families,

As we transition into the fall season, I invite you to participate in all the Homecoming festivities we have
planned at Roslyn High School this coming Saturday.

The day will kick off with a free pancake breakfast for the community at 11AM, followed by the home-
coming parade at 12:15PM. The parade will begin at the front entrance of Roslyn High School, march
through Roslyn Village, and arrive at the high school football field.

At 1:30PM, Roslyn High School Principal Dr. Scott Andrews and Board of Education President Ms. Meryl
Waxman Ben-Levy, along with members of the BOE, will lead a ribbon cutting ceremony to celebrate our

newly renovated track and turf field.

The varsity football game—Roslyn vs. New Hyde Park—kickoff is at 2PM. Our high school cheer teams
and award winning Marching Bulldogs will perform at halftime.

I also encourage you to visit the Roslyn School District website at www.roslynschools.org to see the ro-
bust schedule of homecoming week games leading up to Saturday’s events.

Homecoming festivities are not just a celebration of our school, but a celebration of the entire Roslyn com-
munity. I look forward to seeing you all this Saturday, September 23, 2023!

Sincerely,

Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools


https://www.roslynschools.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=31&ModuleInstanceID=110&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=12927&PageID=58

